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The Gathered Garland 

Tuesday, October 9, 2018, 7:00 pm 

       Sybil Brandenburg of Elloree has decorated homes all 

over the world as an Army Generalõs wife.  She will be sharing 

her techniques at the museum on October 9th.  Join us for an 

informal, interactive demonstration of simple table decora-

tions. Primarily foraged natural materials, found objects and 

imagination will be used to create displays of personal style.  

Itõs so easy and such fun.  There is no charge for the program 

but reservations are required.  Call 803-897-2225 

Low Country Boil 

Saturday, November 10, 2018, at Museum 

Dinner served 5:30 ñ 7:30 pm / Tickets:  $25.00  

Call the museum or see a Board Member for tickets. 

       The Country Store & Bake Sale will be held on Saturday, September 

22, 2018, 8:00 am ñ- 2:00 pm during the Town of Elloreeõs Trash to Treasures.  Some 

of the best cooks in Elloree will be donating baked goods, etc.  This is an anticipated   

annual fundraiser for the museum and items sell out fast.  Plan to be at the museum 

early that day.  The Country Store & Bake Sale will be held in the Farm Wing. 
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The Wilder Family Group from Bradford Village in Santee 

The Wilder Family included a 

museum tour as part of the their 

family reunion gathering.  Cindy 

Dunston, a volunteer, organized 

the tour from Bradford Village, 

after which they ate lunch at 

Cleveland Street Café. Sally Jo 

Coulliette served as Docent for 

both of these groups.  

       A fascinated crowd attended the Bee Keeping 

Program in July at the museum.  Miller White from 

Pinopolis, SC lectured on the basics of bee keeping.  

The attendees included those just starting this ven-

ture as well as bee keepers who have done it for 

years.  A question and answer time concluded the 

program and there was the opportunity to purchase 

Mr. Whiteõs honey.   

Campers:  Tyler Krauss, Christopher Marchant, Michael Morris, Zakirra Oliver, BranõOnniya Ravenell, Jack Rich-

ardson, and Alayshia Turner.   Teachers:  Alvin Fersner, Candace Fersner, and Dorothy Anderson. 

It was an exciting week for campers working together building and programing robots.  Robotic competition among 

campers was fierce and fun.     

 

The Bee Keeping Program  


